
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 9, 2016 
 
 
City Clerk’s Office 
City of London 
300 Dufferin Avenue 
Room 308 
London, ON  N6A 4L9 
             Our File No.: 15-1300 
 
Attention: Mayor and Members of Council 
  Corporation of the City of London 
  c/o Heather Lysynski  
 
Reference: Comments to the Third Draft of The London Plan (May 2016) 
 Environmental Review Lands Outside of the Urban Growth Boundary 

2428 Dingman Drive (Brian Sigmund) 
  
On behalf of our client, Brian Sigmund, we thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on the third 
revised Draft of the London Plan. Based on our review of this latest Draft, it appears as though our client’s 
concerns, which have been expressed through our previous review and written submission from June 23, 
2015 have not been addressed.   
 
As such, we request that the third Draft of the London Plan be sent back to staff to resolve all outstanding 
concerns, as outlined in the above noted correspondence, prior to adoption.  
 
We look forward to our client’s issues and concerns being addressed, and we continue to request to be 
provided Notice of all decisions with regard to the London Plan, and all other related matters.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
MONTEITH BROWN PLANNING CONSULTANTS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jay McGuffin, BA, MCIP, RPP 
Principal Planner 
 
jmcguffin@mbpc.ca 
 
 
cc:  Mr. B. Sigmund (via e-mail) 
 

610 PRINCESS AVENUE 
LONDON, ON  N6B 2B9 
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